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Dear Sir/madam

I am writing to express my concern regarding the Abortion Law Reform (Women's Right to Choose) 
Amendment Bill 2016 and Inquiry into laws governing termination of pregnancy in Queensland.

I oppose the bill that has no protections and no safeguards. 

I note that the Child Protection (Mandatory Reporting – Mason’s Law) Amendment Bill 2016 has been tabled at
 the very same time, which begs the question, is there any  protection for the unborn child?  Killing a healthy 
child up to full term, seems very barbaric in this day and age.

Thank you for listening

Sincerely 

Norm Latham
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